
2-11-19 

 

President Kim Meckle called this regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order at 8:00 pm on this 

11th day of February.  Council members Karissa Gahner, Theresa Hoke, Kristin Reinowski, and Rachel Spear 

were present. 

 

Old Business:  Minutes from the 12-2-18 meeting were read and approved.  Hoke, Spear 2nd. AIF 

 

The Christmas tree will be taken down once weather allows. 

 

A new estimate for benches in the park will be tabled until the next meeting. 

 

New Business:  The community Easter event will be held on Sunday, April 14th.  Noon to 2:00 a meal will be 

served, 1:00 cake walk, and 2:00 egg hunt at the park.  Community will be asked to make cakes for the cake 

walk.  Details for the event were discussed and tabled. 

 

The next meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held March 4th, 2019 at 7:00 pm. 

 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 9:40 pm. 


